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Dear Madam President, Father Bill, and CCW Sisters, 
 
ALL SOULS: 
 
ANNUNCIATON: 
 
BLESSED TRINITY: 
 
HOLY FAMILY: 
 
HOLY REDEEMER: 
Our affiliation held our SPRING FLING at our parish after all Masses on the weekend of 
weekend of MARCH 2 and 3.   We will sell plants, jewelry and baked goods. 
 
ST. CHARLES: 
 
ST. FRANCIS: 
We collected money for Hugs for the Homeless, will supply cookies for Focus 11, helped our 
Knights of Columbus at their Friday Night Fish Fry during Lent by baking the desserts.  Our 
up-coming BUNCO NIGHTS:    FRIDAYS:   APRIL 5      MAY 3       MAY 31. 
 
ST. JOSEPH: 
In March we will learn the history of St. Joseph, attend the Stations of the Cross during Lent. 
Help with the Professional Clothing Drive and at Pantry with the Knights of Columbus. 
Newsletter:  'HOW'S LENT GOING FOR YOU?” 
 
ST. MARY MAGDALEN: 
Per National Council of Catholic Women states on its website that for the Leadership 
COMMISSION, THE 2023-2025 FOCUS IS ON MEMBERSHIP. 
The three key strategies which I have relayed in a prior report are: 
    REGAIN     RETAIN     GROW YOUR COUNCIL 
September CCW Communion Breakfast Membership Drive:  Yielded 10 new members. 
We met women at various church events, meetings, training, or spiritual development 
workshops and we market CCW and invite them to our meetings and follow up the next 
day by email. 
MARCH 26 – CCW is sponsoring the SEDER MEAL for the Parish and expect 300. 
Ministries volunteering:  Knights of Columbus, Men's Club, Lifeteen H.S. Youth Group. 
Our call as CCW leaders is to promote visibility, marketing, engagement, service, and 
collaboration with those who come into our path 
 
STS. PETER & PAUL: 
 
ST. STEPHEN: 
On Thursday, March 7, we had a Living Rosary in the church. 
CCW sponsored a book study on “Set the Word on Fire”, which is a personal retreat with 



four female doctors of the church.  Three new members from the read study joined.  We 
had 18 members do the  book study. 
 We now have 52 members. 
Evelyn developed a spreadsheet to track attendance showing 1 for attending, 0 for absent 
and it also gives total at meeting. 
 
ST. THOMAS: 
 
 


